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As I'm watching the flames race up the hill at the back of Mt Lee
on Saturday, November 9, 2019, I'm reminded as to why we need
a route restriction for tour vans in the Hollywood Hills. Enormous
volumes of tourists in open vans in a fragile eco system prone to
fire and narrow mountainous roads = disaster. I can't believe we
are even still having this conversation at all. The continuance that
was delayed some 6 weeks ago should have been voted on
already. The risks to the residents lives, their homes, and the lives
of the wildlife should be enough to push this vote through. What
are you waiting for? These risks don't lessen with time, they only
get worse. C'mon politicians let's do this!



